
The Partnership for Our Working Coast is 
an alliance of industry and environmental 
partners, led by The Water Institute of the 
Gulf, collaborating to contribute to the 
coastal resiliency of our community, the 
environment and the working coast.

T H E  O P P O R T U N I T Y

Planned Port Fourchon improvements  
will result in millions of cubic yards of 
dredged materials that should be put to 
beneficial use.

T H E  C H A L L E N G E

Identify the most beneficial ways to use 
the dredged material to support the 
environment, communities and industry.

T H E  S O L U T I O N

Partnership for Our Working Coast is 
working to identify beneficial, nature-based 
solutions for this material to contribute 
to Louisiana’s coastal sustainability 
efforts, protect coastal communities, and 
support America’s Working Coast. Visit 
partnershipforourworkingcoast.com to 
learn more and to get involved with this 
project critical to Louisiana’s future.

LEARN MORE 
ABOUT HOW YOU 

CAN SUPPORT OUR 
WORKING COAST

@TheH2OInstitute   /   @FourchonPort

The Water Institute of the Gulf 
Justin Ehrenwerth, President & CEO 

jehrenwerth@thewaterinstitute.org 
(225) 227-2710

Greater Lafourche Port Commission 
Chett Chiasson, Executive Director 

chettc@portfourchon.com  
(985) 632-6701


